Agreed Report: Board of Management Meeting – 21st October 2024
 
· The correspondence to the board was considered.
· Financial reports were considered.
· Congratulations were extended to teachers and students on their wonderful representation of the school at Open Night.
· The board was delighted that the students enjoyed their trip to Paris and extended appreciation and thanks to the teachers for organising and managing the event.
· Building work is continuing and will hopefully be completed at the end of the mid-term break.
· We are one of the pilot schools that will offer the new Leaving Certificate subject Climate Action and Sustainable Development (CASD) in the 2025/2026 school year.
· Best wishes to all students and staff for a happy and successful school year.
· The next meeting of the board of management is scheduled to take place on 19th November 2024.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
